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Earlier this term we were very lucky to be joined by
Sarah Bradley from Trafford’s Local Offer at our SEND
Coffee Morning. Sarah spoke to our parents and carers
about support for families along with activities for young
people available locally.

If you visit the ‘Things to do’ section of the local offer
page on Trafford’s website, you can easily filter the offer
by day, age group and needs. This extensive list of
activities include some that are free of charge. It is
definitely worth lookng at, especially for planning out
activities over the Easter break.

If your child is on our SEND register they have been assigned a
keyworker. This is a person your child can seek if they need any advice
or support. The keyworker is also in place to support parents and carers
with any queries that they may have.

Families were informed of allocated keyworkers earlier this year but if
you are unsure who your childs keyworker is, or their contact details,
please email our SEND department via email at this address at we can
respond with the information.:
sendept@st-antonys.com

KEYWORKERS

Date for your diary:
Our SEND Coffee Afternoon will be held on
Tuesday 17th June at 2.15pm

This will be our final event of this academic year, we hope to see many of you there!
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